
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP Award Winners 

Reception Tilly Sienna Thor 

Y1 Isla B Sebastian HH Max  

Y2 Sophie Louie Riley 

Y3 Charlie Fw William Harper 

Y4 Joshua Louie W Emmeline 

Y5 Esmae Maya Seb 

Y6 Terrance Harry Gracie 

Our Christian Value for this half-term is Courage 
 

Headteacher Awards 
FS -Faith T and Thomas M 
Y1 – Jacob R and Phoebe C 
Y2 -Meredith and Sophie  

Y3 – Leo R, Zachary and Minahil 
Y4 – Hanna, Joshua, Malaki and Mae 
Y5 – Esmae, Maya Emeli and Finley 

Y6 – Sophie, Gracie, Poppy, Georgiana, Joe and Harry 
 

Shine Award 
  

            Enzo, Year 6 for always being happy and positive in Shine 
 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 16th June 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



NOTES FOR PARENTS 

• 23rd June - Eurovision Event in school  ‘SuperVision’. Classes will be singing songs to each other – We are 

asking children and staff to come to school in bright colours (their own clothes). 

• Friday 30th June - Sports Day. Years 3, 4, 5, 6 9.30-11.45 am and Years 1, 2 and Reception from 1pm–3 

pm. All at our school field. 

• 6th July 23 - Year 3 and Year 4 Violin Concert for parents  - Times TBC. 

• 10th July – Rock Kids in school Children to come to school in their own clothes. 

• 4th July - class rollover day, where children meet their classteachers for next year. 

• 17th July - Year 6 Leavers’ service for parents 9.30 am school hall. 

• 17th July - Year 6 Festival 6 pm-7.30 pm. 

 

‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
       
 
                    

 

       
                

 
 

Reception have been 
enjoying the sunshine and 
baking cakes this week as 
part of their RE lesson. 

Year 6 learned about water safety in their sessions with 
Merseyside Fire and Police this week. 
 



 
 

       
 
 
 

       
 
 

                
 
 
 
 

One of our Year 5 children won a trophy with her football team in a 
recent tournament. Well Done Ruby ! 

Our PTFA Rainbow Run was a huge success the children and staff had a wonderful time. 

Thank you to our 
wonderful PTFA who 
made this possible 

 



Safeguarding 
 

 
Whilst we continue to enjoy the sunshine the Government has issued some 

guidance for looking after ourselves and our families in hot weather. 
Please click on the below link for further details. 

 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/beat-the-heat-hot-weather-

advice/beat-the-heat-staying-safe-in-hot-weather 
 

 
PE TIMETABLE MAY 2023 

Monday Year 1 
Tuesday Year 6 
Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 
Thursday **Year 4 Year 5 
Friday Reception and Year 2 

 
 
** Additional session for year 4 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Lord 

Help us be courageous like Esther and Nelson Mandela and to overcome 

any evil or fear that holds us back and help with any problems. 

Amen 

Hanna S  

Year 4 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 5 with 98.5% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 92.4 % 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 95% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.7% 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/beat-the-heat-hot-weather-advice/beat-the-heat-staying-safe-in-hot-weather
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/beat-the-heat-hot-weather-advice/beat-the-heat-staying-safe-in-hot-weather

